
  CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

February 7, 2020 

 

 

Mr. Harvey will be selling cookies for $1.00 outside room 106 on Wednesday, 

February 12th. 

Are you a senior interested in the Navy? The Navy Career Center is offering to 

meet with you to interpret your ASVAB scores. Please see Mrs. Svrcek if you are 

interested. 

 Any high school FFA member interested in attending FFA State Convention as a 

delegate stop by room 107 to get an application. 

All high school FFA members: Banquet applications are available in the ag rooms.  

You can apply for outstanding member, proficiency award, and scholarships.    

There will be a multi-employer job fair on Tuesday, February 11th from 11:00-3:00.  

Flyers are available outside of Ms. Dunn's office in the media center. 

 Drama Club Members: The schedule for next week is available in the office. 

Attention all peer to peer and LINK members: We will be going bowling after 

school on Wednesday, February 12th. Please pick up a permission form from Mrs. 

Dasen, Mrs. Toney or Mrs. Ebenhoeh. Permission slips need to be turned in prior to 

Wednesday. 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS: Are you planning on pursuing an agriculture-related 

field in college and looking for scholarships? If so, there are hundreds of dollars 

of scholarships available for you to apply for through the CORUNNA EDUCATION 

FOUNDATION. The application is due February 21st for the students applying for 

agriculture-related scholarships and March 13th for all of the other scholarships. 

Please stop in the guidance office for an application today for your chance at some 

FREE MONEY FOR COLLEGE! 

  

 

 



Are you interested in showing off your basketball skills? Sign up for March 

Madness 2020! It's a 3 on 3 basketball tournament, and you can join with your 

friends. It is $15 per person, but included is a shirt for participating! Teams of 

three or four will do. Check out the fliers in the hallways to get more information, 

or contact any Class of 2022 student council member. Go to the office to find a 

sign up sheet. All sign up sheets are due Tuesday, February 18th. 

At this time all 8th graders should report to the cafeteria for a meeting. 

At this time there is also a Shiawassee Scholar meeting for 9-12 graders with Mrs. 

Zeeman outside of the cafeteria. 

 

 


